
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 24-158/L03  

24th March, 2025 
Dear P.5-6 Parents, 

Circular on Seminar for Secondary School Places Allocation System (Central Allocation) 
The secondary school central allocation will commence soon. In order to let parents 

understand more about the allocation procedures, our school will arrange a seminar regarding 
secondary school central allocation admission information. We highly recommended that parents 
attend this seminar. The details are as follows: 

 
Date 10th April, 2025 (Thursday) 

Time 14:15 – 15:15 
Venue School Hall 
Target Primary 5-6 students and their parents 
Content Introduction and arrangements of central allocation admission 

Remarks 

1.  It is suggested that P.6 parents make an initial plan for their preferences 
of their target secondary schools before attending this seminar. 

2.  All the multi-intelligences lessons of P.5 - P.6 will be suspended that 
day. 

 
For enquiries, please contact Mr. Wong Wai Kit. 

 
 
 

 Yours faithfully, 

  

 

 
Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 24-158/L03 < Please return it to Mr. Wong via the class teacher > 
Circular on Seminar for Secondary School Places Allocation System (Central Allocation) 

Dear Principal, 
I acknowledge the receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the seminar for 

Secondary Schools Places Allocation System (Central Allocation). 

I will □ attend / □ not attend the seminar. 

Parent’s opinion (if any) :__________________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  
Class:  Date:  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


